
 

 

TEACHER OF SCIENCE 

Dear Applicant 
 

Thank you for showing an interest in the post of Teacher of Science at our school. This is an 

important appointment for the school. Over the past four years, the faculty has undergone 

significant changes to curriculum planning, teaching, learning leading to improved student 

outcomes. This appointment will add additional capacity to a rapidly improving faculty. 

In order to provide more details about the post available, I am enclosing the following 

information with this letter: - 

• Further details about Tupton Hall School 

• Details of the organisation of the Science Faculty 

• A Job Description for the post and a Person Specification; 

• An application form 

•  
We are searching for an enthusiastic, creative and well-organised Science teacher with the 

ability to enthuse and excite our students with specialisms in Physics, Chemistry or Biology. 

The appointed person will be joining us at an exciting time in the school’s history.  We have 

recently joined the Redhill Multi Academy Trust.  Being part of the MAT will enable the 

appointed person to access a wide range of subject and pedagogical networks to support their 

subject knowledge and career development.  NQT’s and more experienced colleagues are 

welcome to apply and will be fully supported with both curriculum and pastoral matters.   

If you wish to apply for this post, please submit a completed application form and a response 
of no more than 2 sides of A4, to how you meet the requirements of the job description and 
person specification. 
We have an interactive and informative website available for you to review the school further 

and would welcome telephone conversations prior to application. Please contact Mrs 

Amanda Neville, Senior Assistant Headteacher by email: a.neville@tuptonhall.org.uk or call 

01246 863127 to arrange a convenient time if you would like a discussion in the first 

instance or further information.  

We look forward to hearing from you in the near future. 

Yours sincerely                                                         Yours sincerely 

 

      

 

Mrs A Neville                           Mr P Lambert 

Senior Assistant Headteacher                        Science Faculty Leader 

mailto:a.neville@tuptonhall.org.uk

